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From: Sarah Cherin <tagi9646@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 16, 2025 10:41 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support of H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shanley
House State Government and Elections Committee

RE: Support - H-5515
Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Saralee Cherin and | am a resident of Providence, Rhode Island. | am writing to express
my strong support of H-5515.

I am in support of H-5515 because we need to make voting as accessible as possible. The current
deadiine of 30 days is both arbitrary and restrictive,

| hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will pass H-5515.
Thank you for your consideration,
Saralee Cherin
1 Chestnut St, Providence, RI 02903

Providence



